MEMORANDUM
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Medallion Holders and Color Schemes

THROUGH:  Jeff Tumlir%”%%
Director of Transportation

FROM: Kate Torarfte Toran
Director of Taxis and Accessible Services

DATE: March 18, 2020

SUBJECT: Forbearance of Driver Renewal Fees

In response to the impact of the COVID-19 virus on the San Francisco Taxi industry, SEMTA will
forbear (postpone) the collection of Driver Permit renewal fees during the duration of the Shelter in
Place Order currently in effect in San Francisco. The Shelter in Place Order is currently set to last
through April 7, 2020 but is subject to change. SFMTA is looking at additional measures to lessen the

impacts on the Taxi industry and will keep the industry informed.
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